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St. Joseph’s School and Nursery
Nursery Admission Policy
We aim to keep our admission policy as easy, quick and friendly as we possibly can.

We invite you to visit our nursery on one of our Open Days held on various Saturdays throughout the year, details of which can be obtained from the School Office.
Alternatively you can arrange to visit us at a time and date that is convenient to you and the Officer in Charge of Nurseries. You can also have a tour of the main school, spend time with the Head Teacher and see the school in action.

Once you have visited the nursery and are interested in your child joining we would advise you on the availability of places and the method of registering your child. 
The Administration Manager will be available to advise you on nursery fees, the nursery education funding grant and payment schedule.

 Our nurseries are open 51 weeks a year from 8.00am to 6.00pm, closing for Bank Holidays and a week at Christmas & New Year. Places are offered for full time attendance although children can attend a mix of sessions within the week. Morning sessions are from 8.00am to 1.00pm and Afternoon sessions from 1.00pm to 6.00pm

Once a place has been offered a deposit is required to reserve that place and arrangements have to be made for the payment of fees. A month’s fees are payable in advance within the nursery.
Please refer to prospectus for details of current registration fee and nursery fees.
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